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CAML Milestones 

 

Congratulations to CAML on your 50th Anniversary. This column aims to share organization news, 

celebrate our colleagues’ accomplishments, and document changes for future researchers looking 

back. Have news to share? Contact the co-lead editors to have your news published in the next 

issue! 

 

New Members 

Since our last issue there are 2 new CAML members, and 3 new CAML/IAML members. 

 

Staffing News 

Geneviève Beaudry is the Senior Reference Assistant & Cataloguing Editor at the Gertrude Whitley 

Performance Library at McGill University as of January 2021.  

Laura Jacyna is the Music Librarian at the John E. Robbins Library at Brandon University. Laura 

began the role August 2019. 

Anne LePage is the Technical Services and Systems Librarian at Mount Allison University, and has 

been overseeing the operations of the Alfred Whitehead Music Library on an interim basis since 

mid-2020. She holds an MMus and an MLIS degree. 

Greg Sennema is the Library Liaison for Music at Wilfrid Laurier University, alongside liaison 

responsibilities for other disciplines in the humanities and social sciences. He started this role in 

2019. 

Rebecca Shaw is the Music Archivist at the University of Toronto Music Library. She has been on 

contract since July 2019 and began the permanent position May 10, 2021.  


